
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  

 
                            

 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE MCLENNAN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS COURT 

The County Judge and County Commissioners have been invited to attend a Greater Waco 
Chamber of Commerce Mid-Year Membership Luncheon.  Although this gathering is not a 
meeting pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act, a quorum of the members of Commissioners 
Court may or may not attend this gathering. This notice is being posted as a precaution. No action 
will be taken by the Commissioners Court. 

The function will be held on Tuesday, the 20th day of July, 2021 at 11:30 a.m. at the Baylor 
Club (1001 S. MLK Jr. Blvd), City of Waco, Texas. 

Signed and posted this the 15th day of July, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

 Scott M. Felton – Original Signed 
 SCOTT M. FELTON, County Judge 


